
I strongly oppose this bill.

This bill basically creates a state-level student council of non-white students to help direct educational policy. Excludes membership 
of the 85% majority of students in Oregon based solely on their Euro-American ethnicity. Where is the representation for “white” 
economically disadvantaged?

We need to come up with something that represents ALL the students and not just 15% of them.  This bill will cause Racial 
inequality. 
Please do not make our schools more racist.


